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EXPLANATORY NOTE

(This note is not part of the Order)
This Order makes technical amendments to primary and secondary legislation to reflect changes
in terminology and numbering relating to the European Union treaties arising from the Treaty of
Lisbon. It also removes spent references to the Treaty establishing the European Coal and Steel
Community.
A Regulatory Impact Assessment has not been prepared for this instrument as it has no impact on
business, charities or voluntary bodies.
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